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Thanks you for considering gun safety. I know/hope that others are vying you this statistic
from Mom’s Demand Action

A recent study conducted by Everytown for Gun Safety found that households
that locked both firearms and ammunition were associated with a 78 percent
lower risk of self-inflicted firearm injuries and an 85 percent lower risk of
unintentional firearm injuries among children and teens. We also have data that
shows that 5.2 million children live in a home with a firearm that isn’t stored
properly. 

Passing this ordinance should not be controversial .
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